Dear Parents,

Greetings from the Early Childhood Center!! Let me begin the year by introducing myself, I am Stacey McKee and I will be your child's teacher this school year. Our year is going to offer many new activities and lessons that will promote your child's academic, social, and physical development. We will approach learning through our work, or play, serving your child's interests. We will learn about ourselves, our family, friends, problem solving, numbers, letters, plus much, much more! One of the best ways to ensure success for your child is through communication between home and school. Please, feel free to share any topics that would particularly interest your child, any questions, or any concerns-this will help me be an effective teacher. I will work my hardest to be there for you throughout the year, please let me know how I can help. *You, as parents, are the child's most important teacher and I am here to support you!* This year will be fantastic!

To help you get to know me, I would like to share a little about myself. I have been working as a Preschool Teacher in the Liberty Public School District for over fifteen years. Before that I was a Parent Educator with the Liberty Public School District's Parents as Teachers program.

I have a Bachelor's Degree in Early Childhood and Elementary Education. I have also obtained a Master's Degree from Central Missouri State University. Prior to having children, I taught for the Blue Springs, as well as, the Odessa School District. The Early Childhood Center is an extraordinary learning community and I look forward to sharing our program with you.

We hope that you have had a wonderful summer and are looking forward to the preschool year. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 736-5324 ext. 2810 or email, stacey.mckee@lps53.org. I will be out of the building from now until August so email would be best.

Your classroom teacher,

Mrs. Stacey McKee